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FIRST EXHIBITION OF 2024 OF THE CHILDREN’S ART CLUB ANGELN

As of April 7, 2024, pictures created exclusively by kindergarten children will be
shown for the first time on 100 sqm.
In October, the association KUNST FÜR ANGELN e.V., opened the KINDER KUNST
CLUB ANGELN.
This project is the first "Mini" museum in Schleswig-Holstein that only exhibits works
of art created by children.

The children of the evangelical daycare centers in Flensburg, Gelting and
Scheggerott, in autumn of last year received loans of contemporary art from the
Roosen-Trinks collection of the KUNST FÜR ANGELN association.
These include original works by the young Flensburg artists Henrik Becker and
Thore Bernstein as well as by Klaus Fußmann, one of Northern Germany’s
best-known contemporary artists.

In addition to kindergartens, primary schools in Angeln also receive loans of works of
art to enrich art lessons and to give children inspiration to create their own works of
art. Furthermore, the Kinder Kunst Club Angeln organizes twice a year workshops
for children from Angeln aged 5 - 14 years.

FREE WORKSHOPS FOR CHILDREN

All workshops take place in the rooms of KUNST FÜR ANGELN e.V., are free of
charge and are each led by artists who are in the Roosen-Trinks collection with at
least 2 works of art. These artworks serve as a template to draw and recreate.
The resulting artworks - both from the workshops of the association Kunst für Angeln
e.V., as well as the results of the kindergarten projects - will be exhibited, together
with the original artworks that served as a template, from 7 April - 5 May 2024 by the
Kinder Kunst Club Angeln in a separate exhibition space at the Wittkielhof.

Ingrid Roosen-Trinks, director of the association KUNST FÜR ANGELN e.V., and
initiator of the Kinder Kunst Club Angeln:
„A heart project comes true! For these exhibitions of children’s art, the children
design and determine the selection of children’s artworks themselves and design the
invitation cards.
The highlight: 8-year-old Clara and 10-year-old Armin are the "bosses" of our
KINDER KUNST CLUB ANGELN. And the two guide us adults personally through
the exhibition! "



The exhibition will be open to the public on Sunday, April 7, 2024 from 2 pm.
Place: Wittkielhof.
Admission is free of charge.

If you would like to visit the exhibition between 8 April and 5 May 2024, please
register at
visit@kunstfuerangeln.de
Contact:
Ingrid Roosen-Trinks KUNST FÜR ANGELN e.V.
24409 Wittkiel
www.kunstfuerangeln.de
0172-2022979


